
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 

Abbey Road                             Tel: 422163 

Bourne 
23rd January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

SAFER INTERNET DAY 2020  

This year, Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 11th February 2020. Each year, the UK Safer Internet 

Centre chooses an annual theme that they think best suits the current landscape of online safety and 

the issues that young people may face. The theme for this year is ‘Together for a better internet’ 

with a focus on online identity and children will be encouraged to explore how they manage their 

online identity and think about how the internet influences how they view themselves and others. By 

opening up conversations around online identity, we aim to inspire young people to support each other 

in being who they want to be, celebrate difference and help work towards creating a truly inclusive 

internet.  

 

In addition to celebrating Safer Internet Day through Collective Worships and individual lessons, we 

are delighted to be able to welcome One Day Creative in to school to lead online safety workshops 

with the children.  

 

ONE DAY CREATIVE PARENT/CARER WORKSHOPS 

THURSDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 3.30 – 4.30 P.M. 

As part of our safer internet day work, we are delighted to be able to offer parents/carers the 

opportunity to attend a workshop at school on Thursday 6th February 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. This 

online safety session aims to equip adults with the appropriate information for those tricky 

conversations with their children and provides guidance on the current issues of a child’s online world. 

The session will give parents/carers the tools to keep children and parents safe online, whilst 

encouraging a healthy use of the internet and the technology that surrounds us.  

 

The session will explore: 

 

 Online security, including passwords and parental controls 

 Cyberbullying and peer pressure online 

 Explore online gaming and in-play risks 

 How to approach difficult conversations about online safety  

 

If you would like to attend please complete and return the attached slip by Thursday 30th January.  

If at that time the workshop is oversubscribed names will be drawn from a hat 

Please note that on this occasion children may not attend. This is to ensure that parents/carers have 

the opportunity to discuss issues which may be difficult to raise with children present.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss G Huggins 

(E-Safety Co-ordinator) 

  



ONE DAY CREATIVE PARENT/CARER WORKSHOP 

THURSDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 3.30 – 4.30 P.M. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Name:   _________________________________    

       

Child(ren)’s Name(s):   ________________________________                

 

Year Group(s):   _________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to attend the One Day Creative parent/carer workshop on Thursday 6th February 3:30-

4:30 p.m.  

 

I understand that my child/children are unable to attend this workshop.  

 

Crèche 

I would like my child/children to attend crèche: 

 

Number of children: _____________________ 

 

Age(s) of child(ren): _____________________ 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________   Date: _____________ 


